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323-6894 - Parish Office,  
Ext . 500 

 

Pastor 
Fr. Tony Vercellone 
pastor@olsparish.com 
 

Associate Pastor 
Fr. Mike Mahone  
mqm@olsparish.com 
 

Parish Deacons / Infant Baptisms 
Deacon Brian Callister  
brian@thecallisters.com 
Deacon Dave Norman  
     (Infant Baptisms) 
davecec@icloud.com 
 

Adult Faith Formation, Director 
R.C.I.A., Bible Study 
Barbara Verdi - ext. 514 
adultfaith@olsparish.com 
 

Parish Business Administrator 
Susann Boley - ext. 501 
parishadministrator@olsparish.com 
 

Children’s Sacraments; Religious 
Education 
Dr. Lauri Anne Reinhart 
329-6147 
Traci Queen-Dunn - 499-9607 
Brucie Ingram - (VBS) 856-2205 
 

Coordinator of  
Liturgical Ministries 
Deacon Dave Norman  
davecec@icloud.com 
 

Facilities/Bulletin/Accts. Payable 
Joe Anne Jones - ext. 502 
jjones@olsparish.com 
 

Funerals /  
Marriage & Annulments 
Margaret Graham – ext. 511 
marriage@olsparish.com 
 

Music Ministry 
Joseph DeRosa - 323-2954 ext. 513 
music@olsparish.com 
 

Needy & Hispanic Ministry 
Quinceañera Preparation 
Sr. Carmen Baca, SHF 
329-0904 
 

Office Manager 
Belia Cherry - ext. 500 
secretary@olsparish.com 
 

School Principal        
Tim Fuetsch -322-2773 - ext. 551 
tfuetsch@snowsnv.org 
 

Youth and Young Adult 
Ministry Director 
Jessica Ramirez 
youthm@olsparish.com 

PARISH STAFF 
 

Sunday, November 19 
     1:15 pm - Confirmation 2 Retreat in PC 
     3:30 pm - Confirmation Sponsor meeting in PC 
 
Saturday, November 18  
     1:00 pm - Grief Support Ministry in PC  

REFLECTION 
 

THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 Proverbs 31:10-13, 19-20, 30-31        Psalm  128 
 1 Thessalonians 5:1-6              Matthew 25:14-30  

 

             FROM THE DIRECTOR 
OF             MUSIC MINISTRIES 
 
 
I’m always looking for pianists who would 
be interested in providing accompaniment at 
Mass for Christmas and Easter, and during 
my vacation.  
 

If that’s you, please contact me!    
 

Joseph DeRosa  

SHARING OUR GIFTS 
 

 Autumn is the season for harvesting and  
sharing the fruits of our labors.  This week’s  
scriptures use images of the harvest, family life, 
pregnancy, and investment to describe the  
abundant harvest in the reign of God.  We  
discover that sharing the gifts we have been given 
brings eternal rewards for everyone. 
 

         In the Gospel parable a master entrusts his 
possessions to three servants before going on a 
journey.  Each is given some talents.  What they 
do with those talents determines what the master 
will do with them when he returns.  How about 
us?  What are we doing with our talents?  How 
will our Master treat us when he returns? 
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MINISTRY  NEWS 

 

PROJECT  RACHEL 
 
Project Rachel, A Post-Abortion Healing Ministry 
 
As a faithful community, we are extremely  
grateful to have this ministry in the Diocese of 
Reno.  Find out more about us 
www.renodiocese.org  Home page click on  
Ministries, then Agencies.  This month we pray 
for the souls of all babies who have been aborted 
and those who have been involved in an abortion 
to reach out for healing by contacting our  
confidential, nonjudgmental help line  
775-324-4325 to take advantage of  valuable  
resources.  We are filled with gratitude for our 
God who is all loving, merciful, and  forgiving. 

 

OFFICE CLOSED 
The office will be closed on  

Thanksgiving, Thursday,  November 23.  
Mass will be at 9:00 a.m.   

 
There will be no Eucharistic  

Adoration nor Centering Prayer that day. 
 

The office will also be closed on Friday,  
November 24.  There will NOT be a mass 

nor a communion service that day. 
 

The office will close at 10:45 am on  
Friday, Dec 1 so that staff and volunteers can 

attend Marcie Ross’s funeral. 

 
 

 



 

 

OUR LADY OF THE SNOWS                                    4                                                      November 19, 2017 

LITURGICAL MINISTRY  

ALTAR SERVERS  

Dave Norman 
davecec@icloud.com 
Brucie Ingram 233-9328   
olsbrucie@hotmail.com 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS  
Dianne Stover 626-2958 
dmstover89@gmail.com 
 

USHERS/HOSPITALITY 

Susann Boley 
parishadministrator@ols 
parish.com     745-5738 
 

FUNERALS 
Margaret Graham 
marriage@olsparish.com 
323-6894 x 511 
 

LECTORS  
Carol Sara 825-8528 
clbs614@gmail.com 
 

LINENS   
Pat Lilley  771-2084  
patscat806@att.net 
 

SACRISTANS 
Greg Higgins 690-4519  
ghiggins@goblueteam.com 
 

 

SCRIPTURE STUDY 
 

Join us at Fr. Nathan Mamo’s  
      Scripture Study Class! 
 

                                   THE DATES ARE: 
Thursday, November 30 
Thursday, December 7 

 

Sessions are from 11:00 a.m. - Noon 
in the Parish Center  

1200 S. Arlington Ave. 
 

Fr. Nathan will be presenting a  
Review of the Book of Revelations 

 

ALL ARE WELCOME! 
 

To sign up, or for more information, contact Barbara Verdi at 
adultfaith@olsparish.com, or call 323-6894 ext. 514. 

 
            
KNIGHTS OF  
COLUMBUS 
 
        

 
                

 
 
We invite all men of the Parish to 
become a member of The Knights 
of Columbus.  If you are  
interested, give us a call or ask a 
Knight seated near you at church. 
 
 
 
 
 

Questions: Dave Turner 
Grand Knight 685-6459  

 
 
 
 

Pick up your shield and become a 
Knight.  Help your Church, Sister  
Carmen, the Youth Ministry, OLS 
School & Snows Women’s  
Auxiliary. 

PARISH  NEWS 

 

BETHLEHEM STAR - OLIVE WOOD CARVINGS 
 

The conflict in the Holy Land and the decrease in tourism have 
dropped the percentage of Christians living in the Holy Land 
from 63% to less than 2%.  
 

Bethlehem Star Group’s main objective is to help all Christian 
families stay in their homeland in dignity and keep the Christian 
identity in Bethlehem and Jerusalem.   
 

On Saturday and Sunday, December 2/3, the group will be  
promoting their Olive Wood Carvings to support their families 
in the Holy Land.  Kindly stop by their display outside the 
church. 

 
We are no longer taking the  
Campbell's Soup Labels as the  
program ended this summer.   The 
school is still taking the pink box tops 
for education.  Last year, the school 

              raised almost $1,000 with the Box Tops 
              program.   
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

REGISTRATION FOR  
2018 - 2019  

KINDERGARTEN CLASS  
IS NOW OPEN. 

                                          

          Go online at          
                     www.snowsnv.org.   

                     Click on Application 

 

Our Lady of the Snows School is hosting its 
annual fundraiser event, “A Vintage Affair,” 

on Saturday, February 10, 2018.  We welcome 
donations of items for our live and silent     

auctions, and we are also currently seeking 
corporate sponsors for the event.  If you are 

interested in making a donation to support this 
event please email va@snowsnv.org.   
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PARISH 
LEADERSHIP 

 
 

Parish Council 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Fr. Mike Mahone 
Debby Belk 
Don Bergin 
Don Cortez 
Shari Ford 
Deacon Dave Norman 
Brigid Pierce 
Belinda Preston 
Samantha Scott 
Mike Short 
John Sokol 

  
Finance Council 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Fr. Mike Mahone 
Sallie Armstrong(Chair) 
Kathy Benson 
Leo Bergin 
Susann Boley 
Stan Bondick 
Robert Cashell 
Keith Pierce 
Andy Stewart 

 
Parish Building 
Committee 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Don Bergin 
Susann Boley 
Mary Conklin 
Greg Erny 
Paul Gordon 
Tim Heydon, Jr. 
John Krmpotic 

  
School Board 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Leslie Acosta 
Rick Alonso 
Steven Ascuaga 
Clay Brust 
Jaimie Dianda 
Tim Fuetsch, Principal  
Keith Pierce      
Bridget McMullen      
Robert Munson 

 
Corporate Board 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Don Bergin 
Stuart Brady 
John Bydalek 
Belinda Preston 

 
 

 
NEW YORK-NEW YEAR 

2nd Annual Winter Dinner/Dance 

     Sunday December 31,2017  

 

 Advance Tickets           $45  
 After December 15th        $55  
    Table of 8 $360/$440 

Sorry~No Tickets At The Door 

 

OLS PARISH CENTER 
1200 

 S. Arlington Avenue   

Attend the DANCE ONLY 
Must arrive AFTER 7:30 

$10 DONATION 
at the door 

Snows Women’s Auxiliary Presents 
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AROUND THE DIOCESE 

 
DIOCESAN CONFERENCE REGISTRATION NOW OPEN 
 

The Annual Diocesan Conference, “Keep Your Eyes on Me/Mantén 
tus ojos en Me”, will feature many of your favorite past speakers as well 
as some newcomers.  Joining us again this year are, Fr. Tom Bonacci, 
Fr. Richard Fragomeni, and Fr. Dan Horan.   
 

Our new additions include Sister Rose Pacatte (Director of the Pauline 
Center for Media Studies), Robert Feduccia (writer of the  
evangelization document for the National Federation for Catholic Youth 
Ministry), and our very own Fr. Bob Chorey!  
 

Workshops fill up fast so register now. 
For more information go to www.renodiocese.org or call the Diocese at 
326-9434.  

 
“The call to serve the poor is an invitation to happiness” ~ Fr. Ho Lung 
Are you up to the challenge? 
 

Come to Jamaica and immerse yourself, with the Missionaries of the Poor! During a week of serving 
the most marginalized; physically & mentally handicapped children & adults you will see the face of 
Christ. We are very excited to invite you to discern joining our St. Gall group for this amazing encoun-
ter with the Social Gospel of our Catholic Tradition.  
 

This pilgrimage will not be a vacation or a leisure trip, rather it is a journey of the heart, an opportunity 
to enter more deeply into the mystery of Christ. For this reason we will stay in the guest quarters of the 
monastery of the Missionaries of the Poor in Kingston, Jamaica. We will follow the worship schedule 

of the brothers, including daily Mass,  
living simply and serving alongside the brothers in a variety of ministry centers where they serve the poorest of the poor.  
 

You must be open to the Holy Spirit leading, open to the people we will meet and serve, the ways they differ from us and they ways 
they represent Christ suffering on the Cross. We will be servants to one another and those that we meet along our path. We will 
conclude the service portion of the week with a day-long retreat in order to reflect and integrate our experiences. You may read 
more about the brothers and sisters of the Missionaries of the Poor at: www.missionariesofthepoor.org. Also, check them out on 
E.W.T.N.  
 

For more information: contact Marina Hedwall or Fr. Paul McCollum @ St. Gall 775 782-2852.  
mhedwall@saintgall.org OR pmccollum@saintgall.org  
Para mas informacion en español, contacta a Padre Pablo McCollum @ San Gall 775 782-2852.  
 
  

DATES: January 1-8, 2018  
Flights are on Delta to/from Reno. 
  

WHO IS ELIGIBLE: Followers of Christ who are 20 years old OR High 
School Senior w/ parent.  
 

COST: $1,200 for air-fare, +$25  
baggage +200 donation for room/board  
 

OTHER REQUIREMENTS:  
*Valid Passport  
(valid thru end of July)  
*Completed Registration Form;  
a formal registration packet  
will be sent to each person who  
completes and returns the attached form with your $400 deposit  



 

 



 

 

Mission Statement     
We, the Body of Christ at Our Lady of the Snows, are a community of disciples on a journey of faith.  To live the gospel message as 

listeners, learners, and leaders, we will:  Enrich our liturgies as the foundation for greater spirituality; nurture an awareness of 
Christ in one another—see and reach out to those who long for mercy, healing, and justice; and facilitate the sharing of our 

Catholic legacy in the diverse settings of our lives. 


